
Sept 9 WLPA Minutes: 
 
The September 9, 2024 WLPA meeting was called to order at 6 pm at Willow Pond. 
 
The Treasure's report was read. 
 
There was no Sunshine report needed this past month. 
 
The lake buoys will be removed and cleaned for storage this Saturday the 14th at 8 am. Please meet 
at the Keith's house. Please volunteer to help out. 
 
Keith is planning to work on repairs/maintenance for the harvester/equipment this week and would 
appreciate help. 
 
Discussion about managing cattails: Sue had contacted Fox Valley Tech about small controlled 
burns of cattails and is waiting for a response.  A couple of members found from experience that 
burning doesn't prevent them from coming back. This issue will be continued. 
 
Harvester issues were discussed at length covering topics like volunteer vs paid drivers, total loads 
of weeds over the years, DNR requirements, etc. This is an on-going issue that concerns us all and 
discussions will be continued. 
 
The upcoming car show Sept 21 at Willow Pond was discussed and was ultimately decided we do 
not have adequate time to prepare a food stand this year. 
 
The possible Christmas gathering was discussed and decided we will check with Willow Pond if 
Sunday afternoon December 7th back room is available for a "bring a dish to pass" get 
together.  Watch for a confirmed date soon! 
 
Jeff Hintz did an excellent job updating our website: thanks, Jeff! All communications will now 
include our website. 
 
Next meeting: Monday October 14 6pm Willow Pond. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 


